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Good morning,
 
I have listened to the recording of the recent rulemaking hearing regarding this proposal and agree
and support the proposal.  I am in the process of building my business and while I use a bookkeeping
application which would work to prove what I charged the customer as it is itemized I welcome the
use of an  invoice or receipt.  I already have a book of receipts that I use right now if customers
request one.  In addition, I always tell the customer how much the notarial act will be prior to
completion.  I believe providing a receipt to the customer proves and supports an honest business.
 
In addition, I have read the comment from the National Notary Association and am in agreement
with their comments and proposed amendments.  I was also surprised by Mr. Young’s response
about proving his charges.  Doesn’t he have a bookkeeping application?
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
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